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July 15, 2008 
 
US Army Corps. Of Engineers, Los Angeles District 
Regulatory Division 
c/o Spencer D. MacNeil, D. Env. 
Attn: CESPL-RG-2003-01029-SDM 
P. O. Box 532711, 
Los Angeles, CA 90053-2325 
 
Dr. Ralph G. Appy, Director of Environmental Management 
Port of Los Angeles 
425 South Palos Verdes Street, 
San Pedro, CA 90731 
 
RE: Support for Approval of China Shipping EIRl   
        
 
As President of G K C Engineering Corp., I am writing this letter in support of the approval of the 
subject China Shipping EIR. 
 
We are a consulting civil engineering firm specializing in the application of low impact development 
strategies to augment the preparation of traditional site related construction documents such as 
grading, drainage and road infrastructure. As stated in the China Shipping Public Meeting 
Presentation, the project plans to achieve Gold Leed Certification in addition to the development of 
Plaza Park and Landscaping and Beautification of Northwest Harbor. I can instantly recognize that 
these two important goals not only will achieve the visual aesthetics that are so much needed in this 
region, but also provide the significant pathway to design the project utilizing low impact 
development principles. These “green” infrastructures will definitely mitigate the negative stormwater 
impacts associated with a large development such as the subject project. 
 
We are of the opinion that approval of the EIR will be a valuable milestone towards the creation of a 
low impact development project of considerable magnitude. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
President 
 
G K C Engineering Corp. 


